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Friday 21st October 2022 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to school! It has been another busy week with photographs and Parent’s 

Meetings. It was so lovely to see you all on Wednesday and I know the teachers really enjoyed 

the opportunity to chat with you about your children’s progress and targets moving forward.  

 

Big News!!! 

On Wednesday 9th November we will be having a Movie Night in school. There will be NO charge 

but we ask that you bring in a prize (bottles, chocolates, toiletries etc) or a cash donation for the 

Christmas Bingo which will be held on Thursday 1st December. A letter will be sent out with further 

information about both these events. 

 

Attendance 

Thank you to you all for continuing to support the school in our attempts to improve attendance 

and learning opportunities for all our pupils. 

The week before half term whole school attendance was 94.7% 

 

Cherry class won the best attendance treat. Their attendance of 97.5% won them an extra 10 

minutes playtime and another star towards their Halebank Attendance Hero reward. 

 

Individual attendance letters will be sent out next week. In most cases these will be information 

sharing letters about your child’s attendance to keep you abreast of percentages and missed 

learning. Some however may be asking you to come into school to discuss your personal 

circumstances to see if we can support you. This will happen if your child’s attendance at school 

has deteriorated. Some of you will be receiving Certificates to celebrate 95% and above 

attendance. 

 

Trips and Residentials 

The Delamere Trip is now full. If your child is going on the trip please go on the School Comms 

payment app to make the required payments. A meeting will be held on November 14th at 

3.20pm to share information with parents. 

 

 

Oak class have once again won the award for tidiest classroom this week and have shown us 

how much they respect the equipment and resources available to them and that they are 

willing to tidy up after themselves and work as a team. Thank you to our oldest pupils for setting 

such a good example to others. 

 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4  Year 5 Year 6 

Imogen Elilia Emilia Stan Marley Lexia Charlie 

 

                                                   

 

 

        



 

 

 

READING CHAMPIONS 

Cherry Class Willow Class Beech Class Oak Class 

Nevaeh Mason Millie Noel 

             

HANDWRITING CHAMPIONS 

Cherry Class Willow Class Beech Class Oak Class 

Darcie-Leigh Mikey Kaiden James 

             

     MATHEMATICS CHAMPIONS 

Cherry Class Willow Class Beech Class Oak Class 

William Thomas S Robin George 
 

 

  

Wednesday 9th November – Hearing Screening Year 1 and 2 

      Movie Night – All Pupils        

Thursday 10th November – Royal British Legion Assembly for                                                                                                            

    Remembrance Day 

        Monday 14th November – FoxHowl Parents Meeting 

                   Friday 18th November – Children in Need – wear something cheerful 

A prayer for the holidays from Beech Class. Thank you Jessica. 

Dear God, 

Thank you for my friends and family. 

Thank you for my arms legs and body. 

Thank you for my food and water. 

Thank you for my unique mind. 

God, please help the people who need money and homes. 

Please help the people who need food and water. 

Amen 

 

 

Have a safe and fun Bonfire weekend and let’s hope that the rain holds off. 

 

 
 

Mrs C Warner 

Headteacher 


